
OIL, CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 8 7 1 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

June 26, 1959 

Mr. Randolph Reeae 
P. 0. Box 2405 
Hobbs, Mew Mexico 

Dear Mr. ROOM: 

Oa behalf of four client, General Petroleum, inc 
wo enclose two copies of Orler No, R-l299-A issued 
by tbe Oil Conservation Confiiission on June 25, 1959. 

/ery truly yours, 

A. L . PORTER, Jr . 
Socretary-Direc tor 
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Enclosures 


